
 

MOUNTAIN VIEW BASEBALL 

SIGN SPONSORSHIP  

 Dear   ,  
 
The 2024-25 fundraising season has started and once again, we ask you for your support.  Being an outfield sign sponsor is one 

way that you can really help our baseball program at Mountain View High School. Your business advertising is seen by many 

people throughout the season. During the 2023-24 high school and summer seasons, there were more than 90 games at Mountain 

View High School.   This gives your business excellent advertising.  Along with the advertising throughout the Treasure Valley, 

our parents, fans, and boosters get to see your sign on an everyday occasion. Being a sign sponsor for our program helps with 

everyday costs of running a successful program.  Sign sponsors help with the following:  New uniforms, field/playing 

equipment, travel, safe playing environment, and helps aid in helping student athletes play baseball.  We also announce sign 

sponsors every inning during home games. 
 
Outfield banner signs are $350 year for brand new sponsors.  $300 for existing renewals. Your sign will have full advertising from 

January through September.  There will be many more games held at Mountain View High School this spring and summer! 
 
One Year Sign Advertising “New”:   $350  Venmo_________ Cash_______  Check_______  

One Year Sign Advertising “Existing” $300  Venmo_________ Cash_______  Check _______ 
 

All signs are property of Mountain View High School Baseball. 
  
Name:            Phone: ____________________________ 
 

Address:        
 

Email:         
 

Checks Payable to Mountain View Baseball. 

Venmo - @MountainViewBaseballGroup (Full color one to the right) 

Artwork: Vector File is preferred (black and white or color):  
Please send/attach artwork to Justin Schneidt, schneidt.justin@westada.org or the Mountain View Baseball Group, 

Mountainviewbaseballgroup@gmail.com.  

 
 

Once again THANK YOU for your support of MAVS Baseball!  Our 501 (c)(3) tax ID # is 51-0488104 for your tax 

records. 
 

Yours in Baseball,  
 
 
 

Justin Schneidt 
Head Baseball Coach 
Mountain View High School 
Schneidt.justin@westada.org 
www.mvbbid.com 
Twitter - @MtnViewMavs1 
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